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Dear CPRR participant,

The CPRR team would like your input on the possibility of hosting a Research Symposium for the
registry’s participants and their families. Please fill out this questionnaire and return it to Donna
Hurley, PT, DPT by February 28t in one of three ways: NU-PTHMS/CPRR, 645 N. Michigan Ave,
Suite 1100, Chicago, IL 60611 OR d-hurley@northwestern.edu OR fax 908-0741.

Thank you for your assistance!

1. What time of year would be best for you to attend a Research Symposium?

January - March April - June July - August September - December

2. State the time of day would be best for you (i.e. 9:00-3:00, 8:00-12:00)

3. Circle the day of the week that is best for you to attend a Research Symposium

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

4. Which Chicago location would be best for you?

downtown Chicago south suburbs north suburbs western suburbs

If you have a location in mind, please let us know

5. Would you be willing to pay to attend this Research Symposium?
No Yes $10.00-$25.00 $25.00-$40.00 ___ $40.00-$80.00
6. Suggestions for presentation topics

7. Other comments




